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June 16, 2021 

Off-Dock Drayage in the Lower Mainland Recommendation Report 

Consultation Schedule 

The Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) has received queries about the timeline 
for consultation on the Off-Dock Drayage in the Lower Mainland Recommendation Report. 

Extensive consultation on the report will begin soon.  Stakeholders will be invited to respond to the 
consultation Terms of Reference which will include a draft CTS Licence for review, discussion of the 
method for calculating an I/O hourly rate and licence fee options for consideration.   

Consultation is an important part of the OBCCTC’s processes, and I hope that all stakeholders will 
actively participate in the consultation.  The OBCCTC will invite stakeholders to participate in the 
consultation as soon as the Terms of Reference are released later this month.   

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

 

 

Michael Crawford 
Commissioner 

http://obcctc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/2021-Off-Dock-Drayage-Recommendation-Report-FINAL.pdf

